
 

 

 

 
 

 

13th January 2017 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

  
Welcome back to the new term! 
  
I hope you all had a wonderful and restful break and are feeling refreshed for the New Year.  
  
It has been lovely to see all of the children back at school ready for learning. Please remember that now the weather 
has turned colder to send children to school with their coats, hats and scarves.  
  
Please do make a note of the dates for your diary. Another busy term lies ahead! 
  

CHANGE OF LUNCH MENU FOR CENSUS DAY Thursday 19th January 2017 

 Census Day is an important day in terms of the school’s finances as part of our budget is calculated on how many 

children have a school lunch that day. Please book your child in for a lunch on Thursday 19th January if you can.  

The menu will be swapped for Friday’s menu. 

Thursday’s will be:  

Fish and Chips and peas 
Or  
Cauliflower Cheese 
With Chips and peas 
 
Friday’s menu will be: 
 
Lasagna & garlic bread 
Or 
Quorn meatball pasta bake. 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

Half term Netball Camp. 

A Netball Camp which is being hosted by a local netball club is taking place at The Marist they offer an early bird 

booking discount if you book this week. Please see attached for more information. 

RUMBLE IN THE JUMBLE SALE 
 
1st Sunningdale Scout Hut, Sandy Lane SL5 0ND (Free entry) 
 
All are welcome to come down to the 1st Sunningdale Scouts Jumble Sale from 2pm on Saturday 28th January. We 
recommend you get there early to get the best bargains and the best cakes! 
  
If you've got any good condition bric-a-brac, toys, books or clothes, jumble donations are welcome from 10am-noon 
on the day. 
  
All 1st Sunningdale groups rely on local community involvement and support and all sections will benefit from the 
proceeds of this sale. 
  
Thank you for your support. 

Royal Berkshire Fire and Rescue Service (RBFRS) 

Royal Berkshire Fire and Rescue Service (RBFRS) is inviting people to have their say on the future of their fire and 
rescue service, by taking part in a public consultation which will run until 13 March 2017.   

 Please see the attached letter for further details. 

      Dates for the diary 

  

Weds 1st February  Year 2 Assembly to parents 

Weds 8th February  Year 1 Assembly to parents 

Weds 8th February Year 5 Mill on the Brue Information Meeting  @ 2.15pm 

Friday 10th February Year 4 Cake Sale 

HALF TERM 

Weds 22nd February 

Mon 27th February 

Year 3 Assembly to parents 

Author- Chloe Inkpen in school  11-11.45am 

Weds 1st March Year 4 Assembly 

Thurs 2nd March WORLD BOOK DAY- School dress as favourite characters 

Weds 8th March Year 5 Assembly to parents 

Mon 13th March Parent conferences 1.30pm-4.30pm 



 

 

 

 
 

 

Weds 15th March Year 6 Assembly to parents 

Thurs 16th March Parent conferences 2pm-6pm 

Mon 20th March Year 5 to Mill on the Brue 

Weds 22nd March  Reception Assembly to parents 

Thurs 30th March  9.30 SHOWCASE ST Michaels (parents invited) at  St Michael’s 

Church 

Friday 31st March Term ends 2pm 

 

 


